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From: Roshawn Groce <roshawngroce@gmail.com>
To: "mmincone@wt-pd.com" <mmincone@wt-pd.com>
Date: 10/22/2021 12:15 PM
Subject: Letter of Resignation

Dear Chief of Police Matt Mincone,

I am writing to inform you that  I am resigning from the West Tisbury police department
effective immediately. Unfortunately, family circumstances at this time require my full
attention, and I have important issues to take care of, which leave me unable to fulfill my
duties to the Department.  

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Roshawn J Groce 
-- 
Sent from Roshawn iPhone


